Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Weebly Notes
Notes from the meeting on 4th April 2017

1. Chair – Bob Kendall

2. Apologies – Tony Roberts, Mandy and Martin Doughty and David Langley

Present – Bob Kendall, Adele Haddon, Jezz Fullwood, Joelle Davies, Ruth Langley, Rob Fraser, Glynis Marsh, Karen and Allen Follows, James Langley, Marilyn Brogden, Nick Wollaston and Kathryn Dalton.

3. Notes from the last meeting – agreed and accepted

4. Updates

Joelle showed us the updated version of the survey/comments form, site capacity to be added.

NP08 – map to show all 3 potential sites for relocation of Millennium Green.

An extra sheet for comments to be included.

Put part postcode on the comments sheet i.e.  DN10 5      the rest of people’s postcode can then be easily added.

Forms to be put on Weebly.
Site maps discussed, some alterations were made.

The comments from the last event to be printed for display at this event.

Joelle left the meeting.

5. Updates

Consultation event is Saturday 8th April between 12 midday and 4pm, we have access to the school from 11.30 to set up for the event. 8 members of the group are able to attend.

Green dots to be used to show where people live who attend the event. Comments forms will be given to everyone on arrival, members of the group to write down as many comments as possible during the event.

To try and link Weebly and Facebook.

AECOM – is a work in progress , Adele is waiting to hear from them.

Flood Plain issues – the Parish Council are looking into the problems that have been encountered with the Flood Zones Map of the parish.

6. Any other business – Marilyn was asked to present a report about the progress of the Neighbourhood Plan to the AGM of the Parish Council on May 3rd. She agreed.
Information came forward that a member of the parish may have more information about the Millennium Green Trust and Tarmac. Papers to be checked and the individual asked.

7. Date and time of the next meeting – Thursday 4th May 7pm in the Church Hall

